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Do you want house builders to have FREE REIN in
Queniborough, with no thought about the impact they
will have on OUR village, OR should we take some
control of development in Queniborough?

QUENIBOROUGH

Queniborough’s Quest for a Neighbourhood Plan is gathering pace. NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

Inside this edition of the Gazette is a Questionnaire which will give your Neighbourhood Planning team valuable
information needed to produce a Neighbourhood Plan ready to test with the Council Planners. You know it’s important
because the editor has given us the front page.

As I mentioned in the last Gazette, our planning consultancy the RCC, have produced our first draft Neighbourhood Plan;
an important milestone passed. They have identified the information gaps and the evidence that we need to obtain to have
our best chance of the Neighbourhood Plan being approved and so this questionnaire has been developed, building on our
initial consultation in September 2017.

The Questionnaire contains all the information you need to complete it. The key things for us are:-

Please, please complete it, to help ensure we get the evidence we need to safeguard Queniborough’s future.

Make sure that you tick ‘I’m happy to take part in the survey’ or we can’t use your answers (new GDPR rules).
Everybody in your house over eleven years of age can complete a Questionnaire, the more you return the stronger
our evidence.

If you are over 18 a paper copy of the Questionnaire is inside this Gazette for you to complete. Or preferably, if
you have access to a computer, please complete the online version of the Questionnaire which is available to you
on the Queniborough Parish Council website — this makes the data analysis much easier for us.

An online Youth Questionnaire for ages 11-18 is also available there.

The information from the Questionnaire will complete our initial investigations, building our evidence base and
allowing us to progress to the end-game.

That you take control of Queniborough’s future.

The deadline is 31s* March 2019.

Please, please complete it, to help ensure we get the evidence we need to safeguard Queniborough’s future
(so good we said it twice).

Keep up to date with our progress

If you would like to keep more up-to-date with our progress and be added to our interested parties list please send your

contact details to pambelljones@yahoo.co.uk.

Pam Jones, for and on behalf of the QNP Steering Group.

***STOP PRESS***
P/18/0611/2 Up to 220 dwellings on land at Melton Road
An appeal has been made against Charnwood’s decision to refuse
El?N'BM UNITY planning permission for this devel




